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7 Chetwynd Road 12/06/2017  12:15:072017/2383/P SUPPRT Jelena Cousins I am writing to support this this planning application. The extent of the proposed works, in my 

opinion, are not detrimental to the listed building and especially to its surroundings. The 

extension will be hardly visible from any public realm or private property as it is set back from 

the front and rear facades and the side elevation has been dealt with sympathetically to the 

existing building. The architect has done an extensive research and analysis of the project 

and having read it I can see no reason for this planning application not to be granted planning. 

As an immediate resident neighbour I fully support this application.
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